MAILED CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
Article No. 7009 3410 0001 6812 8848

February 8, 2010

Boa Sorte Limited Partnership

Erie Interchange LLC

1819 E. Southern Avenue, Suite B-10
Mesa, AZ 85204

Re: Notice of Operations - Bury Crandell 32-23 Well
Township 1 North, Range 68 West
Section 23: NE/4ANE/4
Broomfield County, Colorado

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Due to a recent change of the surface location for the Bury Crandell 32-23, EnCana sends
this updated Advance Notice. The Bury Crandell 32-23 will be drilled directionally from the
existing Bury Crandell C Unit #1 location.

Therefore, in accordance with the requirements of Rules 305.e.(1).A. and 305.e.(1).B. of the
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (“COGCC”), this letter serves as advanced
notice by EnCana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. (“EnCana”) of its intention to conduct drilling
operations on the captioned well located on your property. EnCana’s operations are
estimated to begin in the fourth quarter of 2010 pending receipt of required permits,
approval of title and drilling rig availability.

This letter is being sent to you because EnCana intends to re-file the permits for these wells
as they are set to expire soon.



The locations of the wellsite, access roads, production facilities and other related matters
have already been determined per the Well Location Agreement currently being negotiated,
and are depicted on the enclosed plat.

As the surface owner, it is your responsibility to notify any affected tenant farmer, lessee or
other party that may own or have an interest in any crops or surface improvements that
could be affected by these proposed operations.

Should you have concerns regarding the surface location, please feel free to contact Doug
Pearlman at (720) 876-3814, or if you have questions about this notice, you may reach the
undersigned at (303) 876-3639.

Very truly yours,

ENCANA OIL & GAS (USA) INC.

Land Negotiator

Enc. Aerial Plat



